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Communiqué de presse  
 
 

Paris – 21 March 2011 
 
 
 

Disruption of European Production 

 

 
 
As a result of the earthquake in Japan last 11 March, part of PSA Peugeot Citroën’s diesel engine 
production will be impacted beginning 23 March, following the interruption of production at an electronic 
components supplier with a plant in the disaster zone. 
 
 
The supplier’s teams are currently working hard to gradually resume production within a week.  
 
 
In the meantime, PSA Peugeot Citroën’s manufacturing organisation will be adjusted to optimise output 
and effectively serve the needs of dealers and customers. The European assembly plants partly 
impacted by the disruption will adjust their output accordingly and introduce appropriate work schedules 
within a week. 
 
The Works Councils of the plants concerned will begin meeting as of Tuesday 22nd March. 
 
 
 


